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Procurement & Strategic Sourcing
5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200
Detroit, Michigan 48202
(313) 577-3734 




October 21, 2024

Addendum #3 To
Request for Proposal
WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY Dining Services RFP dated October 02, 2024 

Question and Responses

This Addendum must be acknowledged on Schedule D.

As part of the RFP process, WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY has committed to publishing questions from potential VENDORS along with UNIVERSITY responses.  The question was addressed in Addendum 2, and the response has been revised below.  This Addendum 3 supersedes the previous response. 
[bookmark: _Hlt75054070]
1. Do the current dining employees belong to a union?

a. The current dining employees are 100% unionized by the local Teamsters. 

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Miriam Dixon, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing, Email: miriam.dixon@wayne.edu and copy Kenneth Doherty, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing, Email: ken-doherty@wayne.edu by 12:00 p.m., November 07. 2024.  

Do not contact the WSU Auxiliary Facility Services or other UNIVERSITY Units directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you

Miriam Dixon, 
Associate Director of Procurement
313-577-3733
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